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November 29, 2016 

 

Robert Richardson  

City Manager 

City of Grass Valley 

125 E Main Street 

Grass Valley, California 95945 

 

RE: Gold Country Redevelopment Coalition Community Wide Assessment Grant Proposal 

 

Dear Mr. Richardson, 

 

This letter is to confirm the County of Nevada Environmental Health Department’s (NCEHD) 

commitment to support the Brownfields program grant proposal “Gold Country Redevelopment 

Coalition Community Wide Assessment”. NCEHD is committed to the health of the community 

and understands the unique environmental conditions of a legacy mining impacted community.  

NCEHD proactively supports projects that will positively impact the public health of the citizens 

and visitors to Nevada County.  

 

The purpose of the project is to facilitate cleanup and revitalization of key brownfields within 

our communities in order to revent community exposures to legacy toxics and to support our 

neighborhoods by allowing for planned development and safe recreation opportunities. 

 

As a coalition member, we acknowledge that if the proposed project is awarded, each Coalition 

partner would need to sign a Memorandum of Agreement prior to the expenditure of any 

awarded assessment funds. 

 

We look forward to working with our partners on this important planning project as well as the 

partnership with the other Coalition members.  If you have any questions please contact Amy 

Irani, Director, NCDEH at (530) 265-1464 or David Huff, Program Manager, NCDEH, at (530) 

265-1767. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Huff,REHS,CHMM 

NCDEH Program Manager 

COUNTY OF NEVADA 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 
ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
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